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April 26, 2019 

 

 

 

-- VIA ELECTRONIC SERVICE -- 

 

 

 

 

Daniel P. Wolf  

Executive Secretary  

Minnesota Public Utilities Commission  

121 7th Place East, Suite 350  

St. Paul, Minnesota 55101-2147 

 

 

 

 

Re: United Natural Gas, LLC Small Utility Franchise Exemption 

Docket No. G6960/M-16-214 

 

 

 

 

Dear Mr. Wolf: 

 

Pursuant to the Minnesota Public Utilities Commission’s Order Determining Compliance with 

Commission Orders and Establishing Filing Requirements, dated November 9, 2018, United 

Natural Gas is required to provide information concerning its natural gas service.  Please find the 

enclosed Compliance Filing which contains all information required by the above referenced 

order.   

 

 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Doug Lund 

United Natural Gas, LLC 


